
All,
Attached is the CORRECT April title report. The report sent to us earlier was for April 2007.

From: Findlay, Terry S.
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
CC: Lewis, Phleisha E <Phleisha.Lewis@SCDMV.net>

Field Administration <fieldadmin@scdmv.net>
Date: 5/14/2008 2:58:19 PM

Subject: FW: Monthly Errors for April 2008.xls
Attachments: Monthly Errors for April 2008.xls

From: Metts, Debbie B
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 1:55 PM
To: McClary, Karl L; Lyles, Rebecca I; McFarlan, Isaac J; Uswa, Wanda P; Devlin, Lotte; Findlay, Terry S.; Fouty, Peggy D; Madison, 
Sharon B
Subject: Monthly Errors for April 2008.xls

It was brought to my attention that the error report sent out this morning was for April 2007. I apologize
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